
Dear La Pietra Families,

We are excited to announce our transition from our current school information system,
Senior Systems, to the Customer Relationship Management: Blackbaud K-12 Education
Suite (CRM Blackbaud). This new system is designed for schools like ours to enhance
communication, streamline processes, and provide a user-friendly experience for our
students, families, and staff.  

Why Blackbaud?

CRM Blackbaud offers a robust and comprehensive suite of tools tailored to meet the
needs of schools like ours. The integrated modules will help you stay connected with our
school, access essential information, and support your child’s educational journey. Below
are some of the features and benefits:  

Parent Portal: A single, secure login for accessing student records, attendance,
academic progress, and financial information.
Communication Hub: A centralized portal to keep abreast of important school
information, updates, and announcements.

What Does This Mean for You?

We are working diligently to ensure a smooth transition to CRM Blackbaud with minimal
disruption. Here are a few key points to keep in mind:

School Year 2024-2025:
Throughout the second semester of this current school year, continue to utilize My
BackPack (Senior Systems) to access your child’s academic records and manage tuition
payments. 

Re-enrollment for School Year 2025-2026:
The transition to CRM Blackbaud will begin with your child's re-enrollment for the school
year 2025-2026.

On January 20, CRM Blackbaud Enrollment Management will email you an
invitation to activate your account. Once you accept this invitation, you will be able
to access the Parent Portal.
 
To re-enroll your child for the upcoming school year:

Review and sign the Re-enrollment Contract
Submit all school forms 
Access your Tuition Management Portal to review tuition/transaction details,
edit contact information, update your password, make a payment, and/or set
up recurring payments.

We appreciate your support and patience during this transition. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact me at taceves@lapietra.edu or (808) 922-2744, ext. 119.

With gratitude,

Teré Aceves
Dir. of Institutional Advancement & Enrollment Services
The Office of Institutional Advancement
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